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My name is Estreya Kesler.  I own 806 Garner Ave. 78704.  The property 
in question is harboring a multitude of rats.  The rats came from the tear 
down some years back when the complex of Heart of TX Music, Gold’s 
Gym, et al on S Lamar Blvd was torn down.  The rats there infused the 
neighborhood, and caused thousands of dollars of damage.  Personally it 
cost me $4, 000.  One person.  When a property is to be demolished, I 
believe that some precaution to restrain rodent s into the surrounding 
areas must be incurred.  I live in California and am in ill health, not able to 
attend this petition.  Thing is, I am not opposed to the demolition, I merely 
wish the proper and fair steps to be taken to protect the neighborhood 
from the outflux of rodents which will without question, ensue.  
Sincerely, 
Estreya Kesler

ps Hey, it was very nice to chat with you by phone.  I will continue to 
pursue an equitable solution to this.  Should you become aware of insight, 
I would appreciate your sharing of that with me as well.  Thanks, and 
Best, Estreta
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